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STATE OF TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

AUSTINDOLPH BRISCOE

GOVERNOR
November 12, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

1 am deeply grateful to you for your hard work
and untiring efforts on my campaign for re-election.
Without the dedicated support of friends like you,
we could never have had the overwhelming victory in
the general election.

Janey and I sincerely appreciate you and all you
have done on our behalf, and I can assure you that I
shall do everything in my power to merit the confidence
you expressed in me.

With regards to your recent letter, (since it
involves campaign activities in Nueces County) I am
referring it to Mike Mahaffey my campaign manager in
the Corpus Christi area. You can expect to hear from
him directly.

Thank you again, and I want you to know that I am
looking forward to serving Texas as its Governor for
the next four years.

S inp'~ly,
Lal
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